
COPY & PASTE THE FOLLOWING: 
 
 

I am writing to express my immense disapproval of the current management plan of the tule elk in Point 
Reyes National Seashore, specifically in the Tomales Point Area. For decades, the elk - an integral ecological 
and historical component of the park - have been subject to unacceptable conditions perpetuated by the 
park service. It is extremely disturbing that the park service has consistently chosen to prioritize the profits of 
a handful of private cattle operations over the wellbeing of the landscape’s native wildlife. We will not wait 

any longer for the park to start prioritizing the protection and preservation of one of the country’s most 
unique and biodiverse landscapes… Remove the elk fence now! 

 
I strongly support the implementation of the Point Reyes National Seashore Tomales Point Area Plan 

Alternative B (Unconfined Elk Herd) and strongly reject the proposed Alternatives A and C.   
 
 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

LINK FOR SUBMISSION: 
https://parkplanning.nps.gov/commentForm.cfm?documentID=131377  

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/commentForm.cfm?documentID=131377

